
08/01/2019 

MR Andrew Bryant 
2 Tisane AVE 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
thebryants@ozemail.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I wish to raise concerns with the plans for redevelopment of Forestway Shopping centre 
regarding pedestrian safety. I see risk of injury to pedestrians due to the location of the 
proposed vehicle exit from the shopping centre onto Forestway in relation to the relocated 
pedestrian crossing across Forestway. According to the plan in submitted document ATP-
05001, pedestrians waiting to cross from west to east across Forestway will have to stand on a 
small island between two exit lanes of traffic coming out of the shopping centre. As a regular 
(daily) commuter taking buses to the city to and from this end of Forestway I am aware of the 
large number of pedestrians, especially school children who use that particular pedestrian 
crossing. In my view, the small space set aside at the western end of the pedestrian crossing 
for people to stand and wait to cross teh road is inadequate and will result in people standing, 
stumbling being pushed onto the left-turn exit ramp from the shopping centre. I request that 
council address this matter with the developer and coordinate the location of the pedestrian 
crossing so that it does not land pedestrians in the middle of an outflow of traffic from the 
shopping centre.
If my typed description of this problem is not clear I am happy to be contacted and try to 
explain better in person. 

Sent: 8/01/2019 10:55:08 PM
Subject: Online Submission


